
 

 

Beech Class Autumn Term 

Welcome back! It was lovely to see all the children again, they have settled into 

Beech Class very quickly.  

We have a busy and exciting term ahead of us. 

Our main English text for the first part of the term will be When We Walked on the 

Moon by David Long.  

In Maths we are continuing to use White Rose, which the children are familiar with. 

We will be studying the Vikings in History during the first half term and the Alps in 

Geography during the second. 

Mrs Young will teach Music on a Tuesday. We will be studying Tove Jannson in Art 

and Materials in Science. In computing we will be programming and using microbits. 

PE bags need to be brought into school on Mondays and taken home on Fridays. 

We will have PE on Wednesdays – orienteering or tag rugby - and Friday will be 

football with Brendan from SCFC. 

Homework will be given out on Wednesday and due in on Monday. I will be running a 

homework club on Wednesdays straight after school until 4pm. This is the perfect 

opportunity for the children to complete their homework with support, if needed.  

Key dates 

Thursday 18th September - Meet the teacher 5.30 - 6pm 

Wednesday 1st October – Homework Club starts 3.20 – 4pm 

If you have any questions or concerns please get in touch 

hwatts@stannesfulshaw.net 

Best wishes, 

Mrs H Watts 

Follow us on X at @stannesbeech 
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